Minutes of December 7, 2017 Assessors Meeting at Town Hall
Meeting commenced at 5:00 pm

Members present: Bill Cosel, Michael Curtin & Evelyn Robinson
Member absent: Al Wilcox

Voted to accept minutes from previous meeting

Signed “Assessors” Notice” for calendar year 2018

New business:
Noted that Preliminary values were approved on November 10, 2017

Noted that Impact Notices were sent out November 20, 2017 and Public Disclosure is from November
22,2017 through December 1, 2017. Notices for the Public Disclosure and Classification Hearing were
posted in the newspaper.

Noted that the Classification Hearing was held on this day at 4:00 pm, where the Selectboard voted to
keep a single tax rate.

Noted that the Tyringham Fire Company has submitted the requested paperwork, this day, via e-mail.
All Forms are currently being reviewed.

Old business:

Charles Slater, to date, has not responded to a second request for information on his property taxed
under an Agricultural Preservation Restriction. The Board voted to review the classification codes
pertaining to the current use of the land, and to the best of their knowledge will make adjustments as
necessary.

Chapter landowner, Sandra Farnham came in to ask about the form she received from the Board. She
was told that the form was an approval of her application under Chapter 61A.

Meeting adjourned at 5:15 pm



